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Obituary Calvin ‘Cal’ Caplan

The Department of Kinesiology is saddened to announce the death of our dear friend and colleague,
Cal Caplan, who passed away at his home on March 14, 2024. Presently, there are no details on a
community Celebration of Life planned for later in the Spring.

Cal was a native of California. He graduated from San Fernando Valley State College (now Cal State
Northridge) in 1965 with a BA where he also competed in swimming and water polo. He earned his
MS (1966) and EdD (1969) at the University of California, Berkeley. Cal was a student of the
renowned Franklin Henry who was instrumental in the development and transition of Physical
Education into the present-day academic discipline of Kinesiology. It was during this time that many
sub-disciplines of the field began to develop, and Cal’s academic focus was on exercise physiology, as
well as acquiring a broad understanding of the integrated field of kinesiology.

In 1968, Cal joined the Physical Education Department at California State College at Hayward.
He along with his colleagues in the department were instrumental




